Brightstar Corporation
9725 NW 117th Ave, #300 - Miami - FL - 33178

Tel: 305-863-336 , Fax: 305-921-1470
Date: September 28, 2010

Authorization Letter

Federal Communications Commissions
Authorization and Evaluation Division
7435 Oakland Mills Road

Columbia, MD 21046

To whom it may concern,

The letter grants authorization for a representative of Brightstar Corporation to apply for a new
FCC identification: WVB-AVV10801, This authorization applies to Shanghai Longcheer3g
Technology Co., Ltd.(original company) Product name GSM/ WCDMA DUAL MODE
MOBILE PHONE. FCC ID: WLPW 110, granted on 08/31/2010. The equipment is electrically
identical. The only change will be the label on the device. The original test results, technical
information and relevant documents continue to be representative of and applicable to the

change equipment.

Should there be any question, please feel free to contact us.

Sincerely yours,

/

Contact/Peyson: Welton Giolo
Company Name: Brightstar Corporation

Tel: 305-863-336

Fax: 305-921-1470

E-Mail: giolo@brightstarcorp.com




